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Spring Sale
the highest quality
chioggia strain
available medium-
height tops are
green with pink
striped stems.
excellent flavor

April 20thSaturday  |  9am - 2pm 

Consistent, organic
red beet. An excellent
early organic option.
Attractive,
productive, and
uniform. Very fine
taproot. Smooth skin. 

excellent heat
tolerance. heads are
smooth, well-domed &
very attractive.
extremely uniform in
maturity.

organic scallions.
parade has bright
white shanks with no
bulbing and dark
green erect foliage.
very uniform and
upright growth.

Vigorous, high-
yielding plants.
Cat-attracting
perennial with gray-
green leaves and
white flowers. very
attractive to bees. 

medium size heads
whether harvested in
summer or fall. good
tolerance to moderate
fall frost. when
grown under moisture,
can show purplish
coloration on head. 

glossy green or
bronze leaves with
stems of gold, pink,
orange or purple.
pastel & multi color
variations. consistent
growth rate.

Good yields of small,
sweet smelling, daisy-
like flowers. Tea made
from the flowers aids
digestion and acts as
a gentle sleep inducer.
Edible Flowers: 

this is an improved
version of the
popular vates
collard variety.
bold,  resistant,
productive and
hardy.

Heaviest leaf for
processing and
freezing. Edible
Flowers: Pull the
florets apart and
sprinkle on salads,
dips, sauces, soups,
and more. Flavor is
of mild, sweet onion. 

very curly, broad
leaves with tender
texture. extremely
cold-hardy variety
with large flavorful
leaves. ruffled
leaves with uniform
size and shape.

best grown in frosts
of spring or fall.
unparalleled cold
hardiness and
fantastic purple and
blue leaves.



Spring Sale
APRIL 20th |  Saturday  |  9am - 2pm 

perennial compact.
superior northern
hardy strain. use the
fragrant spikes as
you would like in
teas, sachets or
dried arrangements.

upright heads with
round base and
medium green open
leaves with delicate
buttery flavor.

this green lettuce
plant has  delicate
lobed, lime-green
leaves. red oak leaf
has a butter texture
and mellow nutty
sweet flavor.

Medium-dark green
leaves with a very
defined, three-
dimensional shape.
Sweet, almost
romaine-like flavor,
with a crisp, almost
iceberg-like texture.

tender heads with
notably superior
flavor and texture.
blanched hearts and
red tingled outer
leaves

heat tolerant.
full size romaine with
large heavy heads
with a dark green,
sweet flavor.

Mint flavor and
aroma in abundance.
White flowers attract
bees, beneficial
wasps, butterflies
and other beneficial
insects. Needs
staking in windy
locations. Sturdy,
mint-scented foliage 

essential herb for
Italian and green
cooking. Strong
oregano aroma and
flavor.
characteristic dark
green leaves with
white flowers. 

flat, large leaved
variety with aromatic
leaves and excellent
culinary quality.
high-yielding, very
large and vigorous
herb.

Spiraled heads that
are lime green with
pointed, spiraled
pinnacles. Plant 18"
apart to give the
large plants
adequate space.
Slightly nutty, and
more flavorful than
white varieties.  

quicker, more
reliable germination.
primed rosemary
generates faster
and more uniformly
than raw seeds.

a staple of the herb
garden. dusty green
leaves are used in
dressings, sauces
and tea. make a good
base for dried
florals 

Heavily savoyed
spinach for all
seasons. A good
balance of speed,
dark color, savoy,
and bolt tolerance
for ample harvests
through the whole
year. 



Summer Sale

May 4th + 11th
Saturday  |  9am - 2pm 

Purple basil varieties
stand out because of
their bold coloring.
Their flowers can be
white. know for ease
of cultivation. 

long, slender dark
green 8-9' fruits stay
uniformly dark green
even under weather
stress. begins
bearing late but
picks for a long
period of time

extraordinary heat
combined with fruity
citrus notes. fruits
ripen from dark
green to salmon
orange this
extremely pungent  
habanero may be used
fresh or dried. 

fast growing. large
leaves. classic
genovese. high
uniform plants have
sweet aroma and
notes of anise. 

santo is a slow-
bolting selection
grown for its leaves.
like the leaves and
seeds, flowers are
also edible.

Small, rounded,
pale yellow
cucumbers. Pick at
1½–2½" diameter.
This versatile
cucumber is sweet
and flavorful.
 

a rugged organic
pickler produces
uniform yields of
attractive blocky
fruits with small
cavities and
exceptional crunch

slow bolting dill for
bunching and leave
harvest. uniform
habit and blue/green
foliage. wide flat
fronds.

big, smooth, dark
green. vigorous
plants consistently
produce very high
yields, up to 3.5-4'
fruits.

Bred by Johnny's for
good productivity,
even in cooler
regions where
Anaheim types often
are shy yielding.
Traditional, semi
flattened, mostly
two-lobed fruits. 

tremendous flavor
with warm heat that
lingers. just enough
heat for pepper fans,
but mild enough to
slice into a salad.
make excellent
powder or flakes.

Howden is the
traditional old-time
Halloween favorite.
intensely bright
orange pumpkins
have defined ribs and
strong handles for
jack-o'-lanterns.
great for seeds &
pies.



Summer Sale

May 4th + 11th
Saturday  |  9am - 2pm 

yellow organic
patty pan. prolific
yielder of shiny
yellow scalloped
squash fruits, with
light green blossom
on the end.

tapered, thick walled
2-3 lobed fruits are
4-5' long and
deliciously sweet and
fruity. medium sized
plants yield well.

famously rich flavor
and texture make this
a colorful favorite
among heirloom
enthusiasts. medium-
large, flattened
globe. 8-12 oz. fruits.
color of dusty pink
with dark shoulders

outstanding
culinary quality.
yellow crookneck
with vibrant color
and gourmet, rich
nutty flavor.
pleasant firm
texture.

These beautiful,
mini-sized peppers
are remarkably
sweet and
flavorful. They are
delicious sautéed,
as an addition to
salads and, of
course, perfect for
a healthy snack. 

A rainbow of colors
from a single
variety! Immature
fruits start dark
purple, lavender,
pale yellow,
ripening to
tangerine and red
streaked with
purple. 

bushy aromatic herb
of the family
Asteraceae, the dried
leaves and flowering
tops of which are
used to add tang and
piquancy to many
culinary dishes,

the classic, sweet
red cherry tomato. a
reliable cherry
tomato with prolific
yields of great
tasting fruits
produced in large
clusters

One-inch fruits with
the juicy, meaty
texture and sweet,
rich flavor
characteristic of all
Russian black
tomatoes. A striking
addition to cherry
tomato mixes. Very
productive plants. 

All the colors of the
sunrise in a sweet
and fruity tomato!
Lovely gold fruit
marbled with pink
stripes on the inside
and out. An excellent
Artisan variety. 

flat, medium-to-large
tomatoes are shaded
yellow and red. the
marbled interior
looks beautiful when
slices. complex,
fruity flavor and
smooth texture

One of the most
flavorful tomatoes
very rich, loud, and
distinctively spicy.
The large fruits,
often over 1 lb., have
a deep pink skin and
smooth, red flesh.
best staked or caged. 
 

https://www.britannica.com/topic/spice-food
https://www.britannica.com/plant/Asteraceae
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may 4th + 11th |  Saturday  |  9am - 2pm 

An orange old-timer
with rich flavor. The
orange version of
Brandywine. The
fruits are large. 

The perfect picnic
melon, with
exceptional sweet
flavor. high-
performance 1900s
heirloom with green
striped rind and
bright red, sweet
flesh. 

best, most unique
squash for baking.
lives up to its
reputation as the
best tasting acorn.
great flavor
coupled with dry
texture. 

Delicious early
determinate
beefsteak. Galahad
boasts fantastic
flavor and an
impressive disease
resistance profile. 

first early, great
flavor fruits avg. 4-
6 oz. wide adapted.
It has outstanding
flavor and disease
resistance.hold
their ripeness and
flavour on the vine
very well.

mexican heirloom.
long storage, high
dry matter. small to
medium round fruits
store fresh for
several weeks.
handy for fresh
salsa.

round fruits. 
6-8' in diameter,
average 8-10 lbs.
ripe melons are
almost black with a
good sweet flavor.

superbly sweet,
tender flesh unique
to delicata.
delicious baked or
boiled and
commonly eaten with
skin or uniformity
or size. 

highly uniform. true
mini and adorable
butternut with
wonderful flavor
and good color.
fruits are 4-6' long
and offer about 2
servings ea.

uniform medium
green light flecking.
open plant habit
with moderate
spines. high yields of
straight 7-8' fruits.


